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STATE OF CALIFORNIA                                                                                                                                   Edmund G. Brown Jr., Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505 VAN NESS AVENUE                                                                                                                                                                                             

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 
 

March 3, 2017 

Jillian Blanchard 

1325 High Street,  

Alameda, CA 94501 

 

Subject:   Project Completeness Review –       

 PG&E (U 39 E) South of Palermo Project (Application No. A.16-04-023) 

Dear Ms. Blanchard, 

California Public Utility Commission (CPUC) has reviewed the Proponent's Environmental Assessment 

(PEA) dated April 2016, and the subsequent responses to data requests. The CPUC's Information and Criteria 

List and PEA Checklist were used as a basis for evaluating completeness and ensuring that the CPUC can 

complete environmental review of the proposed project as required by the California Environmental Quality 

Act (CEQA). Based on review of all information provided, CPUC finds that the PEA and subsequent data 

requests are sufficiently complete to enable CPUC to independently analyze the environmental effects of this 

project.   

The CPUC and its consultant reserve the ability to ask further clarifying questions as the environmental 

review proceeds. PG&E’s response will be important in providing an accurate analysis of the project for 

CEQA purposes. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or need additional information, please contact me at 

(415) 703-2579. 

Sincerely, 

 
    Project Manager 

 

 

 


